
Sutton Parish Council  
 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
the following position statement set out below has been agreed with the Parish Council in 
terms of the Market Drayton Neighbourhood Plan. 
 

Sutton upon Tern Parish Council supports the polices set out in the Market 
Drayton Neigbourhood Plan and would see them as complementary to the 
potential development of a Parish Plan under active consideration by the Parish 
Council the core of which is open countryside which provides a unique setting 
on approach adding value to the Town. 
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Graham Bould 
Clerk 
 


